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Mr. Fred M.--Petersen
President

' -Omaha'Public Power District.

, " .

;444 South 16th Street Mall
- Omaha, Nebraska 68102-2247

q- Dear Mr. en:

Thank;you.for your letter of October 29, 1990, inviting me to
visit the Fort Calhoun Station. I was pleased to-note both the

[ progress.the Omaha-Public Power District has made in implementing
the Safety Enhancement Program and the sense of accomplishment-

that you conveyed in-your letter.
.

_

'
-I accept your invitation and am currently planning to visit the-
Fort.Calhoun Station in MayJ1991. During this visit, I would be_

.most' interested in hearing more about your Safety Enhancementi
.

i -.,

; . Program. NRC's_-Region IV office will be contacting your office
., . early.next. year to coordinate the visit.

_ sincerely,_

y1;

,
-- --

Kenneth M. Carr
e

cc:- J;-. Taylor, EDO
R.yMartin,; Region IV

_
_

:s,-

k
- ,o
-

L
>,

,

1 I

h 14g
__

-

d, . 9-

-

h
'

(fb.
.

.

- 9011150197 901:09 i
: PDR COMMS NRCC 5,r

,
, CORRESPONDENCE rof.=

# <,
i fji';

-

-i

9, . y, ,
-..

w.
_.


